CENTRAL NINE'S MISSION IS "TO ENGAGE,
SUPPORT, AND EMPOWER STUDENTS BY

PROVIDING ACTIVE, CAREER-BASED

CAREER CENTER LEARNING IN AN iEXPERIENTIAL

ENVIRONMENT.”

STAFF SER\IICES (CURRICUI.UM INSTRUCTION PROGRAMS STAFFING)

Staffing
We are fully staffed!

Field Trips

We are grateful that students have had the opportunity to get out and experience field trips again! Students in a variety of programs
have visited such locations as Lucas Oil Raceway, Indiana/Kentucky/Ohio Regional Council of Carpenters, Cat Reman, Vincennes
University, the Indiana University Cadaver Lab, School of Medicine, and School of Dentistry.

Guest Speakers
Central Nine instructors have invited over 75 guest speakers to campus this year to speak about a variety of interests and opportunities.
Speakers consist of industry experts, college representatives, and armed forces recruiters.

Boot Camp

Central Nine Boot Camp took place on November 8. Guests from our partner schools spent half of the day with us to visit programs and
participate in a hands-on activity with our students. Guests were also invited to enjoy a networking lunch. Each session concluded with
a student/instructor panel where guest could ask questions and learn about all of the great things Central Nine has to offer!

Evaluation
Formal observations by Mr. Joe Preda and Mr. Mike Quaranta are underway.

STUDENT SERVICES

Marketing/Recruiting
e 10/1 50th Anniversary Celebration

10/18 Franklin Community Presentation w/Auto Services (18 students)
10/18 Meeting w/Brian Oltmann from GoFindBuild
10/19 Franklin Central Presentations (924 10th graders)
10/20 Franklin Community Presentations (400 10th and 11th graders)
10/20 Waste Management call to discuss opportunities
10/21 Education Industry Collaborative Meeting w/Aspire and Earlywood Educational Services
10/31 Beech Grove Presentations (300 10th and Tith graders)
10/31 Roncalli Flyer Drop-off. They are taking our flyers to one of their events.

Vincennes University Early College and Project Excel fall enrollments are being finalized and tracked along with Ivy Tech and USI.
Recruitment presentations for grades 9-11 at partner schools has begun.Mr. Tucker in Auto Services has created a new pilot recruitment
program specifically geared for automotive students that is being tested in a few partner schools. The 50th Anniversary Celebration was
a big success.

Administration - Student Services Office

Student Services continues to support the Central Nine mission by attending monthly team meetings and hosting the Governor's Work
Ethic student meetings. A Student Handbook Task Force has been assembled to address ever changing issues that need to be monitored,
addressed and updated in the manual.

Supportive Services
Student Services Coordinators continue to host parent/teacher conferences as the need arises. In October, Central Nine assisted its
partner schools with the INTERS Fall Funding Report, which required 10+ hours daily for two weeks before the submission of the official

document. Several schools experienced an increase in funding due to Central Nine's diligence. (Thank you specifically to Chandra
Beers). The Trick or Treat for UNICEF event was well attended and 10 students volunteered to assist. VU Early College has a new
representative (Judith Anderson) that will be working with teachers and staff.




